Committee Secretary

Standing Committee on Environmental & Heritage
House of Representatives

Parliament House

Canberra ACT

Dear Sir,

Submission: Inquiry into Public Good Conservation - Impact of Environmental
Measures Imposed on Landholders

The Nature Conservation Council of NSW (NCC) is pleased to provide the
attached submission to the House of Representatives Standing Committee
Inquiry into Public Good Conservation - Impact of Environmental Measures
Imposed on Landholders.

The NCC is the peak environmental organisation in NSW with over 120 member
groups which promote the cause of conservation in NSW.

The NCC especially would like to recommend the section on Stewardship
Payments, which are discussed in the attached submission.

Yours sincerely,



